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Red class 

In Red class, we have begun thinking about things which are alive. We have 

been looking at our local environment and finding places where animals may be 

hiding. We also began to think about hinges which we need to survive and tried 

making shelters for ourselves – this was a lot of fun. This week we will be 

making shelters for some of the insects we found in the playground. 

On Fridays, we have begun our yoga sessions. We have already tried lots of 

positions including the tree, tiger and mountain pose. We are also working with 

Orange class and going to ‘Rocksteady’ sessions. These give us the opportunity 

to play instruments including, drums, guitars, keyboards and singing with a 

microphone. Many of us have found this really exciting and have been really 

brave giving it a try. 

                           

                                       

 

 

 


